
“JESUS CHRIST IS LORD” 

Shoreacres Bible Chapel 
370 Shoreacres Road, Burlington ON  L7L 2H5 

Email: mail@Shoreacres.ca Web: www.Shoreacres.ca 

 

Find out more about Shoreacres by picking up an 

Information Pamphlet from the literature display. 

 
 

 

Continue steadfastly in prayer, being watchful in it 

with thanksgiving.… 
 

Please pray… 
• for Dave Penman, for Doug Barnes. 

• for Betty Harrison. 

• for Paul Fletcher and the family, in the passing of his wife, Dorothy, on 
September 12th. Many of us knew them and enjoyed their company every 

summer at Joy Bible Camp’s family weeks. 

• for all the folks in the Bahamas, who have been devastated by the hurricane. 
They’ve lost their homes, and many have lost loved ones. 

 

 

Special Notes  
 

 Remember the Family Picnic on Saturday, September 28th, 
at Hidden Valley Park, Area 4. We plan on meeting there after 
11:30 am, targeting a lunchtime of 1:30 pm. We look forward 

to a great day. Please use the sign-up sheet on the bulletin 
board, and indicate if you can bring a salad or a dessert. 

 

 Ladies are invited to the first Ladies' Coffee Hour of the fall, Tuesday, 

October 8, at 7:00 pm. Award-winning performing artist Laurie Atkins will 
bring us a musical/dramatic presentation. Invite a friend — she'll be glad you 

did! 
 

Activities for This Week 
  

Wednesday (September 18th) 

→7:00 pm, refreshments. 

→7:15pm, prayer & ministry 

This evening, John Feldkamp will 

be looking at God’s plan for our 

“Justification”. 

Thursday (September 19th) 

→6:15 pm, registration. 

→6:30 pm, classes start. 

→8:00 pm, pick up. 

 

 

“Because Kids Matter to God” 

Awana 

children’s 

clubs meet. 

Children age 

3 to grade 9 can enjoy Bible, singing, 

and games.  Please feel welcome to 

come and observe. We thank the Lord 

for everyone who has come forward to 

help. 

Next Sunday at Shoreacres 
 

The speaker in the Family Bible Hour on September 22nd   

will be David Humphreys.  

Services and Activities Today 
        Sunday, September 15th, 2019 

9:30 

am 

 

 

Breaking of Bread/Worship/The Lord’s Supper  
 

“He took bread, gave thanks, broke it and began to give it to them. 
Then their eyes were opened and they recognized him.”    

 Luke 24:30-31 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

11:00 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

The speaker in the Family Bible Hour today is  

Gord Ahier.  Kevin Wilson is chairman. 

 

 

 

 

During the month of September, please contact   

Jim Currie, at 905-637-2067 or email 

curriej@sympatico.ca 

  

 

 For families with little children, there is a 

nursery available during both services, from 

9:30 till 12:00.   

From 10:30-10:50 am, enjoy some time with 

friends and visitors, over a cup of coffee or 

tea served in the lower fellowship room.  

The Library is open once again, today. Drop 

in, say hello, and enjoy! 
 

In this same time frame, join a drop-in prayer 

session in the gym. 
 

 

 

 

mailto:mail@Shoreacres.ca
http://www.shoreacres.ca/


Special Notes , continued 
 

 Please take note of some Prayer Chain requirements:  

(1) Any prayer requests should go DIRECTLY to Tom 

Montgomery as soon as they arise.  

(2) DO NOT REPLY to the Prayer Chain email because no one 

else gets to read your comments. 
 

 Now that school has resumed, Friday Community is once again in need of 
items for school lunches for needy children. The following are required: 
 

- Nut free, individually packaged cookies 
- Nut free granola bars 
- Individually packaged crackers and cheese 

- Individually packaged fruit cups 
- Pudding cups 

- Individually packaged applesauce 
 
        Each week between 45 and 50 lunch bags are given out to needy children 

who are registered with Marilyn.  Each bag contains 10 items from the above 
list, and 5 juice boxes.  That is a total of 250 juice boxes and 500 items from 

the above list, weekly. 

        We appreciate the support received from Shoreacres in the past, and trust 
we can continue to receive your assistance in the future. 
 

Donations can be placed in the wicker stand at the entrance to the back door. 
 

 

 

  

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to… 

SHOREACRES BIBLE CHAPEL 
Sunday, September 15, 2019 

“I’m nearly finished packing...” 

 
        A young Christian heading out on a long trip said to a 

friend, "I’m nearly finished packing. All I have to put in are 

a guidebook, a lamp, a mirror, a microscope, a telescope, a 

volume of fine poetry, a few biographies, a package of old 

letters, a book of songs, a sword, a hammer, and a set of 

tools."  

        "But you can’t get all that in your bag," objected the 

friend.  
        "I can," said the Christian. And he tucked his Bible in 

the corner of his suitcase and zipped it shut. 
            


